
, 
Pyongyang, 6 November, Juchel02(2013)

The Central Committee of the Workers' Party of Korea extends its friendly

greetings and congrafulations to the Central Committee of the Communist Party

of Greece (KKE) and its all members on the occasion of the 95tr anniversary of

the KKE.

We highly appreciate and full support the KKE in their just struggle for

protecting interests of broad working people and achieving social progress.

With this opportunity, the Central Committee of the Workers' Party of

Korea believes that the friendly and cooperative relations between our two

Parties continues to be developed amicably and best wishes the KKE greater

success in its activities.
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